
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

27th May 2022 

Year 4 Multiplication Check 

In the first three weeks of next term, all Year 4 children will be 
completing the multiplication tables check. We have been doing lots 
of work on speed of recall in school, please keep the practice up over 
half term.  

PE Coach 

On Wednesday, a coach came into school to do some team building and 
communication activities with us. We thoroughly enjoyed it, here are 
some pictures.  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Enjoy your half term break, 

Mrs Newcombe 
 alice.dent2@sgmail.org.uk 


